Jennifer Clark

Director of Planning City of Fresno
2600 Fresno Street, Fresno Ca.
Reference to Applications

R-16-018/A-16-017/C-17-059

Dear Ms. Clark,

In an effort to mitigate opposition to our proposed project on the North West corner of Blythe and
Herndon Avenues, we have met with members of the Sky-park Airport Association, and their legal
counsel. After some negotiation, we have decided to modify our application for the rezone and plan
amendment of the site. It is our intent to remove the 4.66 acres of residential from the application, but
move forward with the 2.59 acres of general commercial. We are asking for our application to be
modified to only include the 2.59 acres of general commercial and exclude the previously proposed
4.66 acres of medium density multifamily residential.

Sincerely
Richard C Ginder Jr.

President Ginder Development Corp
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